
 

 

 
March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Please find attached the recently published Ofsted report for St Joseph’s Catholic Primary 
School following their inspection on 14th and 15th February 2023. We are delighted that St 
Joseph’s continues to be recognised as a ‘Good’ school. 
 
We would like to thank and congratulate leaders and staff at St Joseph’s who have worked very 
hard to maintain this standard.  The report recognises that ‘This is a school where there is 
plenty on offer and everyone is included.’ and that ‘Pupils understand the value of learning and 
are ambitious for their futures.’ 
 
We are working closely with the Local Governing Body, Suzanne Horan, as CSEL, the school 
leadership team and all the staff, to ensure that the recommendation for improvement in the 
report is addressed as quickly as possible.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our school community, there is 
much to be proud of: governors, staff and pupils all work hard every day within this ‘happy 
nurturing and friendly place.’ 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

J Griffin       J Coyne 
Chair of the Board     Chair of the Local Governing Body 
 
 
 


